
June 25th, 1924.

Professor A. E. Boyoott,F.R.S 
University College Medical School, 
Gower Street,
London, England.
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My dear Professor Boycotti-
You will doubtless recollect 

the discussion which took place some time ago with the 
Rockofeller Foundation regarding the establishment of 
a Pathological Institute at this University and you 
will be interested to know that the building was com­
pleted during the past session and will be opened and 
put into service in October next.

We feel that we have every 
reason to be satisfied with the success of the en­
deavours that were made and that,with the assistance 
of the Rockefeller Foundation and the Royal Victoria 
Hospital,we have been able to obtain a Pathological 
Institute at least the equal of any on the continent. 
We propose that the formal opening shall take place 
on the afternoon of the 6th of October next, which is 
our Founder's Day, and that the usual Convocation be 
held in the evening. We intend to invite a number of 
guests as groat as the seating capacity of the 
auditorium of the Pathological Building will permit 
to be present at the opening ceremony and we are 
anxious to have a Commemorative Address delivered by 
a recognized authority.

It would be an honour to this 
Uniyersity and a great pleasure to myself if you 
could find it possible to come to Canada for the
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